August 25, 2014
Dear Parents,

If you are interested in volunteering in our classroom this year, we would love to have you!  Some parents have schedules that allow them to come in on a regular basis, while others have only certain days that they are able to come in.  Whatever your schedule is, if you would like to come in and help in your child’s classroom, we will find a way to make it work (.  Please write me a note or send me an email if you would like to schedule a day/time to come in.  As soon as background checks have been completed, we can get a schedule put together.  Thanks so much for your help!






Sincerely,







Kristie Krebs    

